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DOC23/1587363 
Kiersten Fishburn  
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta NSW 2150 

Attn: Shiraz Ahmed 

29 September 2023

Dear Ms. Fishburn,  

Marsden Park High School and Melonba Primary School (SSD 41372302): 
Submission of Notification of Commencement in accordance with Condition B1. 

I refer to Marsden Park High School and Melonba Primary School approved on 
the 28 September 2023. 

In accordance, with condition B1 of the Development Consent, the Department of 
Education would like to notify the Department of Planning and Environment of our 
intention to commence construction of development on 4 October 2023.  

Should you wish to discuss the above further please do not hesitate to contact the 
undersigned. 

Yours sincerely 

Jim Lewis 
Senior Project Director 
School Infrastructure NSW 

28.9/2023/


